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Dear Parents/Carers 

We have been so busy since we came back from our half term break.  This week we 

have spent lots of time thinking about our new theme ‘journeys’. We have already, 

with the help of the children, created a wonderful aeroplane in our role play area.  

The children have enjoyed pretending to travel to a range of different holiday 

destinations and pretended to order a range of different food and drink from the 

flight attendants. Some children decided to be passengers and others decided to be 

flight attendants, pilots or co-pilots. They have also enjoyed looking through a range 

of holiday magazines to help them decide their flight destinations.  

We have also taken part in our very special ‘Art Project’ this week. All the children 

have looked at a range of different artists’ work including Van Gogh and Tingatinga 

Arts. We look forward to sharing the children’s artwork at our special event taking 

place next week.   

We have been very lucky this week to have not one visitor but two visitors to 

nursery.  We would like to say a big thank you to Mrs El-Hajii who very kindly shared 

a special story about Eid Mubarak. St John’s Primary School Choir have also visited 

nursery this week and performed a lovely concert for some of the children. They will 

be back again next week with their steel band. We can’t wait!  

In the outdoor area we have been busy learning about the World Cup! The children 

have been finding out about which countries are part of the World Cup and have 

been learning about the rules of football.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to this 

week?  


